
Fresh Fruit & Vegetable
Program (FFVP) 2024-2025

What are the Benefits of FFVP
 All sudents will have access to free fruit or vegetable

snack twice a week throughout the school year.
Nutrition education is provided to promote fresh fruits

and vegetables.

The Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Program (FFVP)
is a federally assisted program providing free
fresh fruits and vegetables to children during

the school day.

The goal of the FFVP is to:
Expand the variety of fruits and vegetables children

experience in a healthy school environment.
Increase the consumption of fruits and vegetables to

make a positive impact on students future health.

Available at all 4 Seaford School District Elementary
Schools 


